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A reminder to parents that students are not to come to school before 8:30am. We cannot guarantee adequate 
supervision of students, so for the sake of our students safety if students can arrive at school from 8:30am 
onwards that would be appreciated. Please do not bring animals on school grounds; this is of course for the 
health, wellbeing and safety of our students which is paramount. 
 
Cross Country 
The Inter-House Cross Country Carnival will be on Friday 1

st
 June from 11:20am - 3:00pm. A note went home 

yesterday with further information and a sausage sizzle order form.  We still require a few helpers, if you are 
able to help please phone the school 9831 2300. 
 
Little League Game at Optus Stadium 
Please look out for the requirements list in your child’s bag next week, there will also be a copy of the itinerary 
for Saturday and a media permission form to sign. I have asked if students require a mouthguard, it is highly 
recommended as the game is played with tackling, but is not compulsory. Wayne Roser will be our coach for the 
day and would like to have two training sessions for the team on Tuesday 29

th
 May and Wednesday 30

th
 May 

after school from 4:00pm-5:00pm 
 
School Assembly 
Our next assembly will be on Friday 8

th
 June and will be hosted by the Year 2.1 class, commencing at 2:15pm in 

the common room. 
 
Kojonup Speech and Drama Festival 
The Kojonup Speech and Drama Festival will be held in Week 7, Wednesday 13

th
 June for Primary students 

and Thursday 14
th
 June for Secondary students.  If you are able to help on either day please contact Marcelle 

Howe 9831 2300 or email: marcelle.howe@education.wa.edu.au.  Thank you. 
 
 
Help the Department of Health to Improve School-Aged Health Services  
Do you have a child aged between three and 18? Child and Adolescent Community Health and WA Country 
Health Service are reviewing the community health services provided to school-aged children across Western 
Australia. You are invited to complete a short survey to help them understand what is important to you, what is 
working well and what could be made better. For more information and to complete the survey, visit 
http://healthywa.wa.gov.au/School-health-services. The survey closes on Friday 8

th
 June. 
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School Psychologist 
Ezzard Flowers 
Visit (Primary) 
 

29 
Kindy Day 
 

30 
Careers Incursion 
Yr 9 & 10  
Play Café 9:30am  
– 11:30am 

31 
 
Kindy Day 
Newsletter 
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WESTERN 
AUSTRALIA DAY 
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

5 
Kindy Day 
 

6 
Play Café 9:30am  
– 11:30am 

7 
Kindy Day 
 

8 
Year 2.1 Mrs 
Marsh/Mrs Kelly 
Assembly 2:15pm 
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